
 

 

12 December 2022 

 

Ministry of Education Pay scale offer 

 

This table shows how the pay offer relates to the current pay scales. 

 

The offer from the Ministry of Education is for $4000 increase to teacher salaries from 

1 Dec. 2022 and a further 3%, or $2000, (whichever is the highest) increase to salaries 

on 1 Dec. 2023. 

 

 
 
 
 

Note: This information should be treated as confidential for NZEI Te Riu Roa 
members only. 


